
 

Only two weeks to go! Next week will be the 

last newsletter for the year. 

New Attendance monitoring 

Next week we are going to trial a new 

system for monitoring absences. If your 

child is away you will receive a text asking 

you to reply with the reasons why your 

child is off school. We are hoping that this 

will make our system more streamlined 

and time efficient. Thank you for your 

support of our new processes. 

Presentation Day 

Just a reminder about Presentation Day- 

Our presentation day is on Tuesday 8th 

December for K-2 at 9.30am and 3-6 at 

11.30am. I have attached another RSVP 

note and external visitor’s form to 

sign. Please send these notes back in on 

Monday! Remember to : 

 bring a chair and something to keep 

you protected from the sun (it 

looks like the weather will be fine 

on the day) Sit on a yellow cross. 

 please check in with Anne or Deb-

bie as you come into the grounds. 

 observe social distancing when 

walking into and out of the 

school 

 If you have a toddler you will 

need to keep them seated 

 bring you external visitor’s form 

signed. Please put both names on 

the form 

Reports will go home on Wednesday 

9th December and if you would like to 

talk to your child’s teacher over the 

phone please just ring the school and 

the teacher will ring you back.  

Remember the water pistol for Water 

Fun Day on the last day of term. 

Library books still need to be returned 

next week so that a stocktake can be 

done. Thank you to everyone who has 

returned books. 

P&C News 

Canteen will not have any iceblocks or 

lasgne next Monday which is the final 

day of canteen. 

Enjoy you weekend. Hope your Christ-

mas shopping is nearly done! 

Carolyn and Staff.        

Principal’s Report 
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2020 

Term 4 

Week 9 

Monday 7th December 

End of year Scripture 
assembly 

Tuesday 8th  December 

Presentation Day  

K-2 9.30am 

3-6 11.30am 

Wednesday 9th Decem-
ber 

Reports go home 

Week 10 

Tuesday 15th  Decem-
ber 

Yr 6 Tree Tops excur-
sion 

Wednesday 16th De-
cember 

K-6 Fun Day 

Last day of term 

 

2021 

Term 1 

Wednesday 27th Janu-
ary 

Teachers return to 
school 

Friday 29th January 

Students return to 
school 

School News 
CAN TEEN 

Week  9  

Monday 7 
December 

Helen Pundi 
Brooke  
Pritchard 
Tanika 
Garnham 

Our wonderful nominations for school 

leaders had their interviews this morning 

They all did a fantastic job and we are 

very proud of them. They all talked about 

our 4 Bees and how important they are to 

being a good leader. 

Congratulations to Narliah, Lucy, Maya 

and Macaily . 
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Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and Be 

Fair 

Positive behaviour for learning 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Please remember to send fruit or 

vegetables to school for our fruit 

break every day. 

Birthdays 

Congratulations everyone! We raised $150 for Stroud Community Lodge 

to buy some medical equipment. There were lots of smiling faces! Please 

see our photos on the attached page. 

I would like to share with you a beautiful piece of writing by Abbygail. Last 

week I read the class a book on hope . Abbygail went home and thought 

about what she had heard and wrote this piece. It really touches the heart! 

Term 4 Week 9 

Monday Walk 

Tuesday Presentation Day 

Wednesday  Walk 

Thursday Dance 

Friday K-6 Class sport 

The children can wear their 

sports uniform on Mondays and  

Fridays and they can wear their 

joggers on the other days when 

they do fitness. 

Hope 

I have lots of hope. I am keeping a little light inside me shining 

bright, no matter how dark things seem. I love having hope no mat-

ter what. Everyone has a tiny bit of hope inside them but some peo-

ple have a lot and who knows– you just might be one of those peo-

ple. Hope is very important in everyone's life, especially if you are 

young because mostly every little child has lots and lots of hope. 

Some people don’t think that they have hope but deep down inside 

I think they do because as I said before everyone has hope. Hope 

is like walking a tightrope and can squeeze into anyone’s heart. 

Hope is like a little monkey laughing. Like goats having funwith their 

kids as well as lions roaring. Its like a tree whisking in the wind. 

Noone can fight hope because in the end everyone and hope be-

come friends and that friendship never breaks. Abbygail. 

School Sport Activities 

Happy Birthdays to Hunter 28/11 

and Matilda 6/12.  We know you 

had a great birthday Hunter!  

Matilda enjoy your day with your 

family 
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